WOODLAND ELEMENTARY
DECEMBER 2009 SBDM MINUTES
December 2, 2009/6 p.m.
The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 6 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Dana Ingram, Chalis Packer, Sharon Head, Sara Bollinger, James Moyers and Teresa Morgan.   Vicky Todd was not present .  Mary Silva recorded minutes.  No guests were present.

1.  OPENING BUSINESS

a.  The December agenda was approved by the council.

b.  The November minutes were approved by the council.  

c.  Good News – 
1.  Our Veteran’s Day Celebration was a huge success, especially the evening event.  Our students and staff pulled together and created an unforgettable celebration for local veterans.  Dinner was provided for over 500 guests.
2.  Our special education department was able to purchase the new levels of Read Naturally.
3.  The banquet for our Cross Country team was held and we had a great turnout.  

2.  STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT
a.  MAP scores and state test scores have been reviewed.  MAP scores will be color coded according to the student’s score.  We can then look at specific groups to target their needs.
3.  BUDGET DEVELOPMENT REPORT
a.  The council discussed the fact that we need to start planning our PPA budget for 
2010-2011.
4.  BUDGET
a.  The November Schedule of Balances was reviewed 
5.  COMMITTEE REPORTS
a.  FRC – We reviewed the November Advisory Council Minutes and the December schedule.  The council reviewed and approved the FRC/SBDM Principal Agreement.  Mrs. Morgan signed the agreement. 
6.  NEW BUSINESS

a.  CSIP – The council reviewed the CSIP.  After discussing and rewording activities, the CSIP was approved.  (See attachment).
7.  EXECUTIVE SESSION

a.  Hirings – Wayne (Leonard) Hurt was hired as a 3rd shift custodian.
b.  Resignation – Johanna Frazier submitted her resignation as of December 11, 2009.
c.  Matt Murray is now a full-time employee.
8.  ADJOURN

The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m.
